
 
 

Duke of Edinburgh’s Award Scheme 

 

 

5 September 2014 
 
To Parents and Guardians of all Fifth Year pupils who have completed the 
Bronze Duke of Edinburgh’s Award.  
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 

 
Duke of Edinburgh’s Silver Award – Information Evening 
 
We hope your son or daughter enjoyed the challenge of the Bronze Award and 
would like to now inform you of how they can become involved with the next 
stage of the scheme.  
 
I will be advertising the Silver Award to all Fifth Year pupils who have completed 
the Bronze Award in the next few days. Following this, your son or daughter may 
be interested in registering at this level. Before registering pupils I will be holding 
an information evening for Parents, Guardians and Pupils where I will discuss the 
Silver Award and answer any questions that you may have.  
 
The information evening will be held in the Wilberforce Hall at 7.00pm on 
Thursday 11 September and I would encourage you to discuss The Award with 
your son or daughter before the meeting. I anticipate that the evening will end no 
later than 8.00pm. Registration forms will be handed out at the end of the 
evening.   
 
I look forward to seeing you at the information evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ben Wilkinson 
Silver Duke of Edinburgh Award Leader 
ben.wilkinson@caterhamschool.co.uk 

 


